
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 8/9/2013 2:24:56 PM
To: Kersten, Colette (colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov) (colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Energy-efficiency incentives PD?

Colette -

Would you be willing to meet with PG&E on the EE PD? It’s on the calendar for 5Sep 
but I’ve heard it’s likely to be held.

Thanks!

yours

sid

SB GT&S 0311102

mailto:colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov

